
From: gjmgb@juno.com <gjmgb@juno.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 4:32 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: 2021 Docket#DG 21-130 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
To Public Utilities Commission, 
 
This email is to file a complaint against Liberty Utilities and the purposed gas price increase up to .9256 
per therm. 
 
This is a huge price increase from the .393 per therm that I am currently paying.  I know that there is 
always a price increase for the winter but it has never been so large. 
Last winter's price was .577 and a 60% increase for this year seems unreasonable. 
 
I realize that we are in a time of raising prices but the inflation rate I believe is at a high of 5%.  How 
does Liberty Utilities justify a 60% rate increase? 
 
I encourage you to deny this request. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Judy Bower 
11 Robin Dr 
Hudson NH 03051 
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